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LETTER TO THE EDITOR

I have a comment on Figure 8 in Dorrit Hoffleit’s “History of the Maria Mitchell
Observatory” (Vol. 30, No. 1, p. 83). The caption identifies Mary Jane Taylor as now
enjoying a career as a professional astronomer. Melissa McGrath, who is also in the
picture, is a professional astronomer as well, and is on the staff of the Space
Telescope Science Institute.
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